
Dear children, 

I am so excited to be your teacher  

in Year 3.  My name is Mrs Kempster - 

this is my fifth year at Dilkes and I’m 

looking forward to embark on this 

learning journey together. 

It is going to be a fun year, full of 

lots of learning and new adventures. 

In Year 3, you will be learning lots of 

fascinating things; in History about 

Stone Age and Egypt, in Science 

about rocks and fossils, and in 

Geography about Kenya and 

volcanoes! Also, I will get to teach 

you French - comme c'est excitant ! 

 

Do you want to find more about me?  

I have 3 children, Elias, George and Gillian. 

They all love Dilkes Academy! I enjoy 

spending time with my husband and 

children, travelling and reading books! In 

my free time, I love visiting museums and 

art galleries. My favourite city is Rome! 

 

I am looking forward to meeting you in September and 

to find out more about you all.  

Have a lovely summer holiday! 


